
VEHICLE SAFETY / POLLUTION RECALL CAMPAIGN IN JAPAN 
 

Domestic Vehicles 

CAMPAIGN  No. 3774 DATE Mar 17,2016 

MANUFACTURER  FUJI  HEAVY  INDUSTRIES  LTD. 

DESCRIPTION  OF   

DEFECT 

Due to the inappropriate manufacturing management, the intake duct on direct 
injection turbo engine may have been manufactured by improper material. 
Incorrect material would cause the low performance of oil and heat resistant 
and thereby developing the crack on the duct. The crack on the duct affects 
the engine capability which would possibly trigger the engine stall, if in the 
worst case. 

 

TYPE COMMERCIAL 
NAME 

MODEL  YEAR 
RECALLED 

NUMBER  OF  
 VEHICLE 

DBA-SJG 「FORESTER」 2015 903 

DBA-VAG 「WRX」 2015 2,262 

DBA-VM4 
「LEVORG」 

2015 11,639 

DBA-VMG 2015 2,313 

TOTAL 17,117 

 


